REGULAR MEETING

March 23, 2020

A regular meeting (via email) of the Sherrill City Commission was held at 7:00 p.m. on March 9, 2020. Emails sent to: Mayor W. Vineall, Commissioners T. Dixon, P. Hubbard, D. Hyle, J. Shay, City Manager B. Lovett, City Attorneys J. Campanie and T. Wayland-Smith by City Clerk M. Holmes.
MINUTES


Motion was made by D. Hyle and seconded by J. Shay that the minutes of the previous meeting be approved as written.

AYES:  Dixon, Hubbard, Hyle, Shay
No Response: Vineall

BILLS


Motion was made by D. Hyle and seconded by J. Shay that the following bills be approved for payment and W. Vineall be authorized to sign the warrant.

	        Fund
	Warrant No.
	Date
	                 Dollars

	City Claims on
	6
	3/23/2020
	$37,751.11

	Sewer Claims on
	6
	3/23/2020
	$3,244.00

	P&L Claims on
	6
	3/23/2020
	$168,326.81

	Trust & Agency Claims on
	6
	3/23/2020
	$1,310.00


AYES:  Dixon, Hubbard, Hyle, Shay
No Response: Vineall


Due to the Corona-19 Pandemic that is sweeping the world and United States, the governor of New York, Andrew Cuomo, has issued various executive orders that have put limitations on workforces and group gatherings. Thus, to comply with the social distancing regulations implemented and not allowing gatherings of over 10 to be held, the City Commission is temporarily adapting to its public meeting requirements. For this meeting which had a very limited agenda, the only business to be conducted was to approve the bills and previous minutes. There will be an email vote, responses will be kept for record and the two actions will be ratified at the next regular meeting, when the Commission hopefully can meet again in public.










Michael Holmes



City Clerk
